
 
 

Memorandum 
Dec. 29, 2020 

 
 
To:  File 
 
From:  Mike Turcott, Transportation Planning Specialist 

 
Subject: TR-200436 – Chehalis-Centralia Railroad & Museum 

Completion of Grade Crossing Protective Fund (GCPF) Project 
Passive Crossing Signage Improvements 
  

On June 11, 2020, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (UTC) awarded a 
GCPF grant totaling $517.32 to the Chehalis-Centralia Railroad & Museum (Railroad) to fund a 
project to replace a missing Emergency Notification System (ENS) sign and update emergency 
telephone numbers on ENS signs at 11 passive crossings on the Railroad’s line west of Chehalis 
in Lewis County. 
 
On Dec. 29, 2020, the Railroad submitted a request for reimbursement along with photos 
showing that the project was completed according to the specifications outlined in the order 
approving the grant.  
 
Please close this docket.  
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